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From: Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal <naseem.alston@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2019 3:40 PM


To: Garwin Yip


Subject: EnvB for Maria's review?


Hi Garwin,


Howard and Cathy and I talked a bit after the call today, regarding getting Maria the more recent draft.


I am trying to quickly clean it up and make sure all comments/edits so far have been incorporated.


I have also been cleaning it up a bit, so it is not so messy and hard to review.


What I heard is you will be sending Maria an effects section for her review? and that you could/should also send


her the newer version of the EnvB at that time.


I'd like to know WHEN you plan on sending that (if you haven't already).


So I know how much more time I have!


thanks,


Naseem O. Alston

ESA-Section 7 Coordinator/Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

California Central Valley Office

Sacramento, CA

(916)930-3655

http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/
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